
RECORD OF THE REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 

COUNCIL OF ORANGE COUNTY, INDIANA  

 DECEMBER 17, 2020 AT 5:00PM 

 

 OFFICIALS PRESENT were Council members Matt Henderson, Alan Waynick, Chad Hager, Robin Stackhouse, Jack 

Hinkle, and John Robert (Bob) McDonald. Not Present Zach Brown. 

Auditor Stroud gave prayer.  President Matt Henderson called to order the Special Council Meeting. 

 Auditor Stroud presented the corrected salary ordinance for 2021 dated December 17, 2020 that removed the 

supplemental pay to the Judges and Prosecutor. Motion to accept and sign the corrected salary ordinance dated December 17th 

2020 was made by Robin Stackhouse, seconded by Chad Hager, and carried 6-0. By request of Linda Reynold, Assessor and 

Billie Deel, Treasurer Stroud asked if the Council would consider adding a one-time stipend to the part time ordinance. Motion 

to allow a one-time stipend for part time employees with more than 1000 hours in 2020 and employed January 2021 to get one-

time stipend of $500 was made by Chad Hager, seconded by Jack Hinkle, and carried 6-0. Motion to allow employees with less 

than 1000 hours in 2020 and employed January 2021 to receive a one-time stipend of $250 was made by Chad Hager, seconded 

by Bob McDonald, and carried 6-0. All stipends are listed to be paid from casino funds.    

With no further business to discuss the motion to adjourn was made by Chad Hager, seconded by Jack Hinkle, and 

carried 7-0.  

 

 

 

_________________________________________________ 

Matt Henderson, President 

 

 

Attest: __________________________________                                           

            Lonnie Stroud, Orange County Auditor                              


